Announcements for Fri. May 13, 2022

Don't forget grads to check the Class of 2022 Team for important information between now and the end of June... the Valedictorian application is due on May 27th at 9am! The valedictorian is the person who will speak on behalf of the all the graduates at the Ceremony so this is a very important role. Be sure to apply yourself or encourage a classmate to apply if this is something they would be good at!

Carson Grahams Global Initiatives program is starting up again and will be travelling to the Dominican Republic next Spring break to build housing for families in need. There will be a student meeting next Wednesday at lunch in room E201 followed by a parent meeting May 26.